


				Groton Community Health Care Center, Inc.
		Rooted in care. Growing together.

120 Sykes Street, Groton, New York 13073   T: (607) 898-5876   F: (607) 898-3037   W: www.grotonhealth.org

July 3, 2025

RE: COVID-19 Notification Letter

Dear Residents, Families, Responsible Parties, and Staff,

We are writing to inform you that our facility has identified a COVID-19 outbreak involving staff members. As of July 3, 2025, 3 residents and 3 staff members have tested positive for COVID-19.

We want to assure you that we are taking all necessary precautions to prevent further spread. This includes isolating affected residents and staff, reinforcing infection control measures, and closely monitoring residents and staff for any symptoms.
Visitation remains open, and we encourage all visitors to wear masks and practice hand hygiene.

We are in communication with the Tompkins County Department of Health and the New York State Department of Health and are following all the required protocols.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me using the information below.

Sincerely,

Patrick M. Deptula
Patrick M. Deptula, MS, LNHA, CRCA, FACHCA
President/CEO/Administrator
Groton Community Health Care Center, Inc.
120 Sykes Street
Groton, New York 13073
T: (607) 898-5876, Ext 224
F: (607) 898-3037
Email: pdeptula@grotonhealth.org
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